

Children’s Uniform policy.

Principle

The appearance of children is important children are to be identifiable at all time to children, parents, carers, visitors within the setting and when on trips outside the setting

Policy

[bookmark: _GoBack]This policy has been introduced to ensure that parents within the setting are aware of the Uniform Policy and conform to the high standards of Apple Blossom Playgroup.
This policy has come into practice due to the global pandemic Covid-19.

Procedure

Children will be required to wear the playgroup uniform and refresh it daily, if
A clean uniform is not available then a child is required to wear own clothing, this is to help reduce the symptoms of Covid-19 from spreading from uniform to other children by touch and close contact.
Uniforms must be washed at 60 degrees.
A coat, pair of welly boots
And a change of clothing is always required to stay in the setting 
Coats will be sent home on a 2 weekly basis to be cleaned at 60 degrees and should be returned to the playgroup in a tied/draw string bag on the following Monday.

At Apple Blossom Playgroup we believe personal hygiene plays an essential role in the day-to-day running of the setting. Within the setting both staff and children work very closely together and good personal hygiene is of the utmost importance.










Monitoring

This policy will be reviewed annually by the management team to ensure it remains fit for purpose.

This policy was adopted by Apple Blossom Management Committee

Signed: …………………………………… Date: …………………….
(by Chairperson on behalf of the management team)

Reviewed on:

Date: …………………. Signed: …………………………………………

Date: …………………. Signed: …………………………………………

Date: …………………. Signed: …………………………………………
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